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28" April 2018

Tredegar Town Council
Bedwellty House
Morgan Street
Tredegar

NP22 3XN

Dear SirfMadam

| write on behalf of Gwent Defibbers to thank you for your grant of £200 towards the
running costs of the organisation.

The grant will support members of the group who have had a life changing experience. The
group is helping them cope with these changes.

The group is also working hard to raise awareness of having AED’s in our Communities,
and with Mike Morgan's enthusiasm and your support, he has achieved this in Tredegar
and other areas of Blaenau Gwent.

We would like to invite you to one of our group meetings which are held in Abergavenny
and Radyr, Cardiff. Please contact either Mike or myself for dates and times.

Yours faithfully

Do

Sandra Davies
Secretary

Chair: Mike Morgan
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